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The NHS celebrates its birthday on 5th July. So join us for the NHS Big Tea, a national 
outpouring of gratitude to our NHS champions. Brew your thank you for every nurse, hospital 

porter, cleaner, clinician and paramedic – who have given so much to care for us.

#NHSBigTea

Poured with support from

YOU’RE INVITED

LIKE NO OTHERTO A TEA PARTY


